

Tempe Environmental Bulletin

March 2016

Volume 12, Issue 1

ADEQ Multi-Sector General Permit (MSGP) Status Update for 2016

ADEQ is in the process of preparing a draft 2016 Multi-Sector General Permit (MSGP) to take the place of the 2011 Non-Mining and Mining MSGPs.



The 2011 MSGP's which expired on January 31, 2016 are administratively continued and will remain in effect until the new general permit is issued.

ADEQ will be hosting stakeholder meetings for interested parties to comment on the draft 2016 MSGP. For additional information, please contact Jennifer Widlowski at 602-771-2256, or lww.azdeq.gov

or visit the website:

http://www.azdeq.gov/environ/water/permits/msgp.html

Save the date for the Arizona Stormwater Summit

Registration is now open for **Tuesday May 3, 2016** http://www.azstorm.org/resources/summit-2016-registration

Purpose: Provide stormwater resources for construction, industrial, and municipal stormwater programs

Who should attend: Professionals implementing stormwater permits including managers, consultants, inspectors & staff

Sessions: Construction and Industrial (A.M.), Municipal (P.M.)

Location: ADOT 1130 North 22nd Ave, Phoenix, 85009

Brown Bag lunch will be provided.



Plan Ahead to Prevent Stormwater Pollution

Preventive measures or best management practices (BMP's) reduce the exposure of materials to stormwater, thereby limiting the amounts of pollutants available to be picked up by storm water, thus reducing contamination of industrial storm water runoff. Preventive measures are very cost effective ways to manage stormwater

runoff.

"Be Stormwater Smart" and visit our website for <u>Stormwater management tips</u> that can be used to reduce the risk of adding pollutants to stormwater.

You can also learn more about Tempe's Stormwater Management Program, report illicit discharges to storm drains, or to file a stormwater related complaint. http://www.tempe.gov/stormwater

